Homeowner Assistance Mobile Intake Center in Liberty County Expanding Hours of Operation
 
For Immediate Release- Jan. 17, 2019
 
The Texas Homeowner Assistance Program Mobile Intake Center serving Liberty County has extended its hours of operation to accommodate more homeowners interested in completing a program application for Hurricane Harvey housing recovery assistance. The updated hours and center location are as follows: 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]A.J. “Jack” Hartel Building
318 San Jacinto St.
Liberty, TX 77575
Wednesdays, 9 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Thursdays, 9 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Saturdays, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m.
 
Additionally, there are several Homeowner Assistance Mobile Intake Centers located across the region to assist homeowners during the application process. Locations and hours of operation of the Mobile Intake Centers can be found on the program website.
 
Homeowners affected by Hurricane Harvey may qualify for assistance through the Texas Homeowner Assistance Program if they owned their home, it was damaged or destroyed by Hurricane Harvey and it was their primary residence at the time of the storm, among other eligibility factors. Impacted individuals are strongly encouraged to submit an application for recovery assistance, either in-person or online, and should review the Homeowner Assistance Program Checklist prior to applying.
 
The program offers qualified homeowners assistance to repair, rehabilitate or rebuild homes damaged by Hurricane Harvey. Applications will be considered for award on a first-come, first-serve basis, according to the priorities outlined in the Regional Housing Guidelines.
 
The Homeowner Assistance Program is administered by the Texas General Land Office. Homeowners with questions or concerns may email cdr@recovery.texas.gov or call 1-844-893-8937. For more information, visit recovery.texas.gov/hap.

